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       Student Technology Fee Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:
February 7, 2011
To:
Student Technology Fee Committee

From: 
Mike Asoodeh, Assistant Vice President for Technology

Minutes from the February 7, 2011 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance: Committee members – Maria Richardson, Baylen Fontenot, David Cavell, Charika Tolliver, Amanda Rivault, Mike Asoodeh, Marvin Yates, Josie Walker and Donna Methvien.  Also in attendance were Marcus McMillian and Shannon Sciortino.  
The meeting began at 2:00 p.m.
· The November 29th meeting minutes were reviewed. Baylen Fontenot made a motion to approve the minutes. Charika Tolliver seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Reports on Action Items: 
· Revised Large Project Proposal Recommendation – Dr. Yates did provide a revised Large Project Proposal recommendation.

· Large Project Proposals – Shannon Sciortino did notify the grant recipients.
· Small Project Proposals – Shannon Sciortino did notify the grant recipients.
· Schedule for Spring 2011  – Shannon Sciortino reviewed the schedule of important dates for the Spring 2011 semester.  David Cavell stated his appointment of Baylen Fontenot, Amanda Rivault and himself as the members of the Small Project sub-committee for this semester, and Amanda Rivault, Baylen Fontenot, and Maria Richardson as members of the Surplus Computers sub-committee.
· Bi-Annual Agreement/Budget Discussion  – The bi-annual agreement must be prepared for the upcoming fiscal year.  The Small Project sub-committee will work on this in conjunction with the preparation of the tentative budget for the 2011-2012 fiscal year.  Action Item:  Shannon Sciortino will send an electronic copy of the bi-annual agreement to the Small Project sub-committee members.  Action Item:  The Small Project sub-committee will bring recommendations for changes to the bi-annual agreement to the next meeting.  
There are some issues with the amount of funds available in the Computer Lab Support budget to support student printing.  Dr. Asoodeh will look into the data and report back on the print data to the committee on this issue either via email between meetings, or at the next meeting.  He will need approval to purchase additional printing supplies for the labs.  David Cavell introduced the idea of evaluating how many prints were given to students each semester.  After the printing data has been reviewed, this will be further discussed in conjunction with the potential use of apps on Smart Phones and iPads and other electronic devices.
· Surplus Computer Proposals – Three surplus computer proposals were submitted by Counseling and Human Development, Library, and Department of Teaching and Learning.  They requested a total of 118 computers.  A motion to accept the proposals was made by Dr. Yates.  Baylen Fontenot seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will notify the department and distribute the surplus computers.
· A motion to adjourn was made by Baylen Fontenot.  Charika Tolliver seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of this motion. The meeting was adjourned at 2:20 p.m. 

· Next Meeting –The next meeting will be on March 14 at 2:00 in the Career Services conference room.

___________________________________________________________


Approved by SGA President, David Cavell

___________________________________________________________


Approved by Assistant Vice President for Technology, Dr. Mike Asoodeh
Office of Technology ( SLU 10569 ( Hammond, LA ( 70402 ( 985-549-2314 ( Fax 985-549-3922 ( technology@selu.edu
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